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       Government Announcement 

 

Recent Government announcements – 27th January 2021 

 

Dear Students, Parent and Carers, 

You may already be aware of the latest Government announcements regarding an extension to the current school 

closures. 

The news is certainly not what we wanted here at the Academy and I’m conscious that it may cause some anxiety 

and concerns for our community. 

I will be producing a broadcast over the coming week, to reiterate a few elements to our remote learning and also 

reinforce the support available for you all. 

At this point, whilst we wait for more announcements and guidance, my messages are quite simple – but important: 

- Please keep accessing all lessons and completing work or assignments to the best of your abilities 

- Ensure that you reach out to us if there are any issues that arise outside the scheduled communication times 

from staff 

- Safeguarding, Student Care and Well-being are as important to us as academic progress through these times; 

please ensure you are maximising your communication with tutors, teachers and relevant staff 

 

We will get through this together, I am very clear about our positive relationships with you and our community spirit. 

 

Please look out for the forthcoming broadcast and contact us whenever you need. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S. Underwood 

Associate Principal 

 


